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AMERICAN INSTITUTE OF MINING 8 METALLURGICAL ENGINEERS
29 WEST '39TH STREET

NEW YORK I8, N.Y.
Januvary 24, 1952

INDUSTRIAL MINERALS DIVISION L REPLY To:

(N
PR METOLLIGE Johns-Manville Research Center
Manville, New Jersey

A
Mr. David 2, White
Department of Geology and Mineral Industries
Salem, Oregon

Industrial Minerals Division, A.I.IM.E,.
1952 Annual Meeting, New York, February 13-21

Dear Mr, White:

Program arrangements have all been completed for the New York meeting.
This notice is sent to you in advance of the distribution of the official
program as a confirmation of your part of the program of the Industrial
Minerals Division.

Your paper, "Occurrence of Scheelite in Oregon,™ is scheduled for the
Technical Session of Wednesday, February 20, which starts at 2:00 P.M.

in Parlor 1 on the Ball Room floor of the Statler Hotel., Dr. Ian Campbell
and Mr. John G. Broughton are the co-chairmen for this meeting and will
endeavor to do everything necessary for your convenience in the presen-—
tation of your paper. If you have any special reguirements, please

write in advance to Dr. Sandford S. Cole, Titanium Division, National

Lead Company, Post Office Box 53, South Amboy, New Jersey, stating what

is needed.

It has been customary at past meetings for authors and chairmen to become
acguainted and discuss any last minute details at special meetings which
are held at the hesedauarters hotel on the morning of the Technical Session
in question., These meetings are held just prior to the 9:00 A.M. starting
time for most of these sessions. The official A,I.M,E. program will give
the exact time and room for these meetings. If convenient, you may wish
to take advantage of this informal pre-session meeting.,

We appreciate greatly your interest in presenting a paper at our 1952
Anmnnal Meeting and trust that you will find the overall program of interest
and benefit,

Cordially youxs,

A, B. CUMMINS, Chairman
Industrial Minerals Division



NATIONAL LEAD COMPANY

TitaNiuM DIivisioN

RESEARCH LABORATORY
REPLY TOQ

P. 0. BOX 58
SouTH AMBOY, N. J.

December 26, 1951

Mr, David White

State Geologist

1069 State Office Bldg.
Portland 1, Oregon

Dear Mr. White:

In reply to your letter of December 18th we are allowing thirty
minutes for presentation and discussion of any paper, and in one or
two sessions longer time has been allowed. If you plan for 20-25
minutes for presentation it will work out very well.

A complete manuscript is not required before the meeting, although
it is desirable but not necessary to have it ready for the meeting so
that copies (3) can be turned over to the secretary's office. No
restriction on number of slides etc., is made for purpose of presenta-
tion.

It is preferable to have slides (3-1/4x4") made of 8-1/2x11 inch
material since it projects better. A reflecting projector can be pro-
vided if you do not have regular slides. I would like to have advance
notice of your need for a reflecting projector since it will be necessary
to make request for this equipment from the secretary's office.

Very tmuly yours,

‘Sandf;Zd S. Cole

Chairman
Papers and Program Committee

Industrial Minerals Division
SsC/rt
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